Submission 4

From:

Sent: Friday, 10 February 2023 8:38 AM

To: PID Act Review

Subject: RE: Have your say on the review of the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

Without prejudice

If the Government is not going to immediately implement ALL the recommendation of the CCC recent report in
regard to lobbyist than a major review on the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010 is just a waste of time.

Over time the ever increasing legal challenges around the creeping tentacle coverage of the Human Rights Act 2019
will merely lead to more non-disclosure of public interest matters, more covert corruption, and further increase the
fragility of civil democracy.

No whistle-blower will ever be protected under this or any legislation until such time that ALL of our political leaders
and bureaucrats hold themselves fully accountable for their own actions. If this was ever to happened then there
would not be a need to whistle-blow.






